


I have been teaching at Prattville 
Primary for 15 years. My husband 

Ken and I have three children.  
Madeline is an epidemiologist at St. 
Jude’s Hospital.  William is getting 
his Masters degree at AUM and 
Kristen will be a sophomore at 

Auburn. 



August 4th 4:00-5:30 

PPS is excited to offer a “come and go” orientation Open 
House this year. Parents and students may “pop in” their 
classroom anytime between 4:00-5:30.  Parents will need 

to fill out an information page that night, but all other 
paperwork will be sent home and should be returned the 

first day of school.  Parents will have the opportunity to 
purchase t-shirts, tote bags, etc. 

Orientation 



PPS T- shirt - $12.00 (we will wear these on Fridays and on field trips) 
PPS Tote Bag - $12.00(backpacks are not allowed at PPS) 

School Contribution - $15.00 (This money is used for school 
improvements) 

APT - $5.00 

All other supplies have already been purchased for  your child

Supplies



All students will receive free breakfast this year. 
Lunch may be purchased for $2.75 daily. 

You may put money in your child’s lunch account when 
you drop in for Orientation or on the first day of school.  

Free/Reduced Lunch Forms will be included in 
paperwork packets or may be filled out online. 

Please remember that carbonated drinks are not 
allowed and food from home can’t be heated for 

students.



August 10th - First Day of School 

This year, all 1st and 2nd grade parents will be allowed to walk their child 
into school with a staggered start schedule.  Your child may still ride the 
bus or be a car rider the morning of the first day, if you’d prefer.  There will 
be support staff to help children find their classroom if riding the bus. 

Please make sure your child wears his/her purple transportation tag every 
day the first week of school. 

Purple hall students will use the Northington Street entrance.

First week of school



Students will have a daily take home.  Please make 
sure to check it each day for important papers. 

Snacks- We will have a snack everyday in our 
classroom.  Please bring a snack from home or they 
can buy a  snack at school for $.75.  Please put the 
money in a labeled ziplock bag.  If your child arrives 
after 8, you will need to send a snack from home. 

Birthdays - If you want to bring in something it must be 
store bought and individually packaged.

Additional information



I can’t wait to meet you on  
August 4th!!


